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A D D R E S S : "W A L D O R F , N E W y · 0 R K " #' E L D O R A D O 5 - 3 0 0 0 

WALDORF-ASTORIA 
p A R K A N D LE X I N GT ON A V E N U E S / 4 9 Tf:i AN D 5 0 TH S T R E E T S ,.f" N E W Y O R K 2 2/ 

Hon • .. Louis P. Gagne 
Mayor 
City Hall 
Lewiston, Maine 

Dear Sir: 

January 5, 1948 

We are happy to confirm reservations for you and the Honorable 
Rosaire L. Halle of Auburn, Maine, as requested by Col. Betters 
of the United States Conference of Mayors, for a double room 
beginning on February 15 and te-rm.inating on-February 18. 

Please advise _me directly if' there is any change in your plans. 

We are looking forward to the pleasure of having you with us 
next February. 

AMR:RF 

CC: Col.Betters 

truly you.rs, 

ANTHONY M. REY 
OFFICE MANAGER 
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